November 16, 2017
Mr. Kevin Wilhite
Department of Planning 

Henrico County

P.O. Box 90775

Henrico, VA 23273

Re:  Gambles Mill Pump Station Improvements, POD2017-00566
Mr. Wilhite,
VDOT has reviewed the above referenced plans, and has no further comments. No work is shown in the VDOT right-of-way. VDOT recommends approval of these plans. VDOT should continue to receive any changes for the project for review.
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 585-3586.

Sincerely,

Steve Snell, P.E.

Engineer Area Land Use-Ashland Residency
